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Mr Maurice Spillane (mspillane@mubh.ie)

PQ 4929/23
14" February 2023

Deputy David Cullinane, T. D.
(via HSE PQ/REPDR system)

Re.: The number of assaults recorded against patients at Mercy University Hospital Cork for each
month of 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022 and January 2023
Dear Deputy Cullinane,

| refer to your recent PQ in respect of the above. Please see Appendix 1 attached pertaining to 2019 -
January 2023.

| trust this answers your query and please do not hesitate to contact the Office of the Interim CEQO
should you have any further queries.

Yours sincerely,

PP MajeLLa O'Connor

Maurice Spillane
Interim CEO
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